


Distinguished Members of the Special Committee on Decolonization,
Dear Participants, Malo Ni!

On behalf of the United Nations team in the Pacific, | would like to thank the
Committee for the invitation to address the Pacific Re ional ?e ninar apg







* In Health System Strengthening, we:
* Upgraded quarantine and isolation facilities, enabling the atolls to
accept 100 Tokelau repatriates from Fiji and NZ
* Delivered training on Covid19 case management protocols for
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